

RESORT MUNICIPALITY OF WHISTLER

 4325 Blackcomb Way
 TEL
 604 932 5535

 Whistler, BC Canada V8E 0X5
 TF
 1 866 932 5535

 whistler.ca
 FAX
 604 935 8109

21 July 2021

Lisa Helps Mayor City of Victoria 1 Centennial Square Victoria. BC V8W 1P6

Dear Ms. Helps;

Thank you for copying the Resort Municipality of Whistler in your correspondence to Minister Harry Bains in support of laid-off hotel and tourism industry workers and their rights to return to their jobs with the easing of the pandemic.

This letter is to advise that Council, at their Regular Council Meeting held on April 6, 2021 received your correspondence.

Your correspondence was included in the Regular Council Package, which is on permanent record and on our website. Check whistler.ca/council to access packages and other information about Council.

Should you or members of your organization be interested, you can watch a recording of the meeting online here: https://www.whistler.ca/municipal-gov/council/meeting-agendas-and-minutes

Thank you for bringing this matter forward, we will keep this in mind and use it to help inform decisions on related matters at the next Union of British Columbia Municipalities Convention and Annual General Meeting.

Tourism workforce is of critical importance to our community and this and many other related matters have been very top of mind through the past 18 months and as we emerge from the pandemic.

I look forward to this year's UBCM convention and the opportunity to work together toward advocacy of important matters for our communities.

Sincerely,

Jack Crompton Mayor



